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John XXIll College Swimming - 2018 ACC Carnival

Dear Students/Parents,

Congratulations on being selected to compete in the ACC Carnival at HBF Stadium on
Wednesday 21 March 2018. Please find on the back of the page a copy of the team for the age
division you are competing in and relay teams for the day. Please check your events carefully
and please see Mr Maxwell immediately with any concerns.

Students are reminded that training is on Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning until the
carnival. A further reminder that to receive an ACC badge, you need to attend a minimum of 4
training sessions.

All members of the ACC Swim Team are expected to meet in the gym at 7.45am sharp on
Wednesday 21 March. Attendance, team numbers and final instructions for the day will be
issued.

Students are required to bring the following on the carnival day:

e Lunch and adequate fluids.

e College Bathers, can be purchased from the uniform shop.

e Swimming cap. Can be purchased from the uniform shop. We have a limited loan supply.
e College Sport uniform.

A parental letter is required if you wish to leave directly from HBF Stadium, otherwise
students will be transported back to the College.

A limited supply of programs will be available on the day of the ACC carnival for parents
attending. A link to the program can be downloaded from the ACC website at;

http://www.accsport.asn.au/carnivals/swimming/program-booklets

A copy of the team, program and information letter will be published in the newsletter and on
the College website.

A reminder that if you cannot attend, or have a query about the team, you need to see Mr.
Maxwell immediately.

Thank you and good luck,

David Maxwell

Sport Coordinator

9383 0490

0409456984
Dave.maxwell@cewa.edu.au




